

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel Phone: 603-425-8085 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

June 13, 2024

Via Electronic Mail Only

Daniel Goldner, Chair New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 24-066; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Petition to Amend Tariff

Dear Chairman Goldner:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, I write to ask the Commission to reschedule the July 3, 2024, prehearing conference in the above docket because several members of the Liberty team are not available on that date due previously committed vacation plans.

Counsel for the Department of Energy, the Office of the Consumer Advocate, and proposed intervenor Town of Salem do not object.

The parties conferred and can report that they are available the mornings of July 9, 10, and 11 for a rescheduled prehearing.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Millian

cc: Service List